MINUTES OF CONSERVATION AREA APPRAISAL TEAM MEETING
Held on Saturday 11 July 2015 2.30 pm at Veryan
Present : Caroline (CC), Sue,  Jenny, Yvonne, Keith,  Anne and Peter
1. Looking at the map of the Veryan Conservation Area together it was agreed that there are two distinct halves, the “villagey half” and the “grand estates” half towards Veryan Green.  It was decided that we would look at the village first

2. The group started with a walk around the “village half” of Veryan led by Sue who explained how the village is laid out and works.  Peter contributed significantly with his personal knowledge of the history of the village
3. The group then sat together and began to work through the Toolkit.  Whilst we only looked at Section 1 it was an extremely useful discussion in that it highlighted how different people see different things and how they rate them.  In terms of applying the scoring this worked well, with the team being largely in agreement over what is important, what isn’t, what is valued, what isn’t.
4. It was agreed that a follow up meeting should take place as soon as possible, whilst the visit to Veryan was still fresh in our minds, to consider the remaining sections of the Toolkit.
Actions :

Yvonne would like to begin consolidating her work into something more structured.  It was agreed that when CC has the chapter plan (hopefully within the next two weeks) this would be passed to Yvonne so that she can get started (on the basis that CC can amend – Yvonne feels it’s her best way of presenting all of her gathered info).
CC would circulate suggested meeting dates from home when diaries are available for the follow up meeting.
The meeting closed at 4.45pm.

